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The University Executive Team, chaired by the Principal, agreed and subsequently announced in April this year that the University will return to on campus face-to-face teaching for AY 2022/23. 
Consequently, Departments and Schools are planning their return to pre-Covid, campus-based delivery of learning and teaching and this is being coordinated through e-FIRST. This return to pre-pandemic delivery is necessary before we introduce, and consider formally approving, any major adaptations to the current Senate approved programme and module delivery. 
Any requests for amendments to module and programme delivery must be initially discussed with Faculty Vice Deans Academic and have a clear rationale for any proposed changes. Proposed changes must be reported and approved through Faculty Boards of Study to Senate for consideration of approval by the Senate Business Committee and the Principal. 
In planning and delivering AY 2022/23, it is anticipated that staff may wish to retain some of the online activities that have taken place during the pandemic. Such activities can be used to supplement and support the face-to-face delivery of learning and teaching, but these should not be used as a replacement. 

